
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IASB Liaison August Talking Points  
 
 
Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for August.  
  
  

1. Save the date cards will arrive soon for upcoming Legislative Events that will happen 
in the fall.  Locations and times will be included on those cards, and the IASB 
website will soon be updated with that information.  This is an excellent opportunity 
for you to be able to ask your state legislators the questions that are important to your 
district.   We will also draw a name from school board members in attendance, and 
that person will receive a free board self-evaluation for their district.   
 

2. The Governmental Relations team is working on the 2024 End of Session Report and 
the Digest of Bills, which should be ready in early August.  You should receive a 
communication about them, and they will be posted on the IASB website. 

 
3. PRESS Issue 116 is planned for release at PRESS Online on August 1.  PRESS Plus 

subscribers can expect to receive their customized policy updates on or around 
August 9. 
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